
316 Trousers w
Black (001)

Art nr: 1001321

Women’s carpenter’s trousers with
articulated legs and CORDURA® knee
pockets. Knee protection can be
positioned at two different levels. Two
front pockets and two bellowed back
pockets reinforced with CORDURA®.
Loose-hanging nail pockets reinforced
with CORDURA®. The hanging pocket on
the left has an extra compartment. The
hanging pocket on the right has three
smaller accessory compartments and a
hidden, foldable ID-card compartment.
Adjustable hammer hanger. Forward
folding rule pocket that is loose at the
bottom for improved comfort. The
folding rule pocket has two knife-
holders, a loop and a pen compartment.
Leg pocket on the left has an enclosed
zip and pen and phone compartments. D
ring. OEKO-TEX

Black
001

Previous art. nr: 31601500532
Supplier art.nr. 316015



Material Main
fabric:

100%
Cotton

Sizes 32, 34, 36, 38, 40, 42, 44,
46, 48, 50

Care instructions

Information

Knee Pockets Yes

Hanging Pockets Yes

Leg Pocket Yes

Attributes

https://www.bastadgruppen.com/globalassets/configuration/certificates/se-20-248.pdf?v=20230221102621000

